THE

KING’S

SCHOOL

GRANTHAM Ref: UAWork\Careers\Rolls Royce
2 December 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,
CAREERS TALK — ROLLS ROYCE APPRENTICESHIP

On Wednesday 11 December we have organised a Careers Talk from a former student who is currently an
Apprentice Engineer at Rolls Royce. Jacob Sheldon finished his A Levels at The King's School in 2017 and
applied to Rolls Royce for a place on their apprenticeship scheme. Jacob will be joined by Sarah Edstrom who
is also an apprentice at Rolls Royce and together they will discuss the apprenticeship at Rolls Royce including
more general information on the apprenticeship route after A Levels.

Numbers for the talk will be limited and we ask students and parents to sign up in advance and no later than
Tuesday 10 December. We would encourage parents to attend with their son but appreciate that this may not
be possible due to the early start time which has been scheduled to accommodate the speaker. Students are
also welcome to attend by themselves.

We would be grateful if you could return the reply slip to the School Office by Tuesday 10 December if you or
your son would like to attend.

Yours sincerely

SRS NS -
J A Dixon S Hutchins
Deputy Head Master Careers and Work Related Learning

Return to: School Office or email to: admin@kings.lincs.sch.uk by Tuesday 10 December
Rolls Royce Apprenticeship Careers Talk for Students and Parents on
Wednesday 11 December 2019 - 4.30pm - 5.00pm in the Old School

Name of Student: (2711 { RN

I would like to attend the Careers Talk with my son on Wednesday 11 December between 4.30pm and 5.00pm
in the Old School [ ]

My son will attend the Careers Talk by himself [ ]
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